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Hello Stonebridge Families, 

Welcome to our March newsletter!  

I hope you are enjoying this unseasonably warm and sunny weather. 

On Monday, Feb. 12th, Stonebridge celebrated the Lunar New Year with a 

school wide dragon parade.  Each class creatively prepared and decorated a 

box that contributed to the dragon’s body.  With the help of representatives 

from each class, the dragon paraded around the school dancing to music and 

applause from the entire student body that spectated the event.  A wonderful 

time was had by all! 

Stonebridge PS held its first Swiss Chalet fundraiser on Thursday, January 

25th.  A big thank you to the students and their families that came out to 

support us at this event. We raised a total of $330.14 which will go directly 

to the school for student resources.  We have a second Swiss Chalet fundrais-

er coming up on Thursday, May 16th.  Please mark your calendars and we 

hope to see you there! 

Thank you to our School Council for hosting our movie nights.  Families re-
ally enjoy them and they have been a success! Please join us for our 
next movie night on Thursday, March 28th.  Stay tuned for more details! 
      
On February 26th, our intermediate girls basketball team participated in the 
area tournament.  The team played hard and skillfully, demonstrating good 
sportsmanship and teamwork.  They finished fourth in the area and we are 
very proud of their achievement.  Similarly, the intermediate boys basketball 
team competed in the area tournament on February 28th.  They were dedi-
cated and persevered to a third place finish.  Both teams represented Stone-
bridge well! 
          

We recently had a Safe and Caring Schools assembly to remind all students 

of school expectations.  We also want to remind parents and caregivers that 

items that can be used as weapons or toys that look like weapons are not to 

be brought to school.  This includes plastic knives which should not be in-

cluded with your child’s lunch.  We would like to ensure a safe and welcom-

ing environment for all students here at Stonebridge and your support in 

this area is greatly appreciated. 

Have a safe and enjoyable March Break! 

David Williams                Elaine Ricketts 

Principal                            Vice-Principal 
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Website: http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps  

        Email: Stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

 Follow us on twitter: @StonebridgePS 

 

School Day Schedule 

 

8:45 am Entry 

8:55-10:35 

Learning Block 

10:35 - 11:05 

Recess 

11:05– 12:45 

Learning Block 

12:45-1:45 

Lunch 

1:45-3:25 

Learning Block 

3:25 pm 

Dismissal 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps
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International Women’s Day—March 8 

International Women's Day has been recognized for over a century, with 

the first IWD gathering of over a million people in 1911. In 1977, the 

United Nations General Assembly adopted a resolution calling on mem-

ber states to proclaim a day for women's rights and gender parity. Fol-

lowing the United Nations' lead, Canada declared March 8 as Interna-

tional Women's Day. To achieve a gender equal world, it is essential to 

notice and name the existing inequality and examine and challenge un-

conscious biases and harmful gender-based stereotypes. The Internation-

al Women's Day 2023 campaign exemplifies this commitment through 

the theme of #EmbraceEquity.  The campaign theme for International 

Women's Day 2024 is Inspire Inclusion. When we inspire others to un-

derstand and value women's inclusion, we forge a better world. And 

when women themselves are inspired to be included, there's a sense of 

belonging, relevance, and empowerment.   
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Health, Screening and Absence Reporting 

Health Reminders 
As winter is here, it is a good time to review how to protect yourself from COVID-19 and other res-
piratory illnesses. 

Screening: Students and staff who have symptoms of illness can take the COVID-19 self-
assessment here. Individuals can screen daily for signs of illness and stay home when sick. 

Hand Washing 
The single most important thing you can do to control infections is to keep your hands clean and 
those of the children in your care. Correct handwashing techniques are taught and encouraged in 
schools. 

Essential Health and Safety Message 
If your child is sick with Covid-19 or flu-like symptoms, you need to keep them at home until their 
symptoms have been improving for at least 24 hours (48 hours if they had nausea, vomiting, and/
or diarrhea) and they do not have a fever. The health and safety of our students, staff and families 
remain our priority, and we will continue to follow the direction and guidance of the Government 
of Ontario and York Region Public Health. 

Report an Absence/Late 
If your child is going to be absent / late, please report via Edsby before the bell time. If you do not 
have an Edsby account or need help with setting it up, please contact the office @ 905-887-2427. 

TO REPORT A STUDENT ABSENCE/LATE: LOGIN TO: yrdsb.edsby.com / CALL 905.887.2427 

Student Mental Health and Addictions Newsletter - March 2024 

Below is the link: 

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/node/4064 

Lunches 

We highly encourage families to send lunches with their children in the morning.  If, 

for some reason, you need to bring your child’s well-labelled lunch to school 

throughout the school day, please place it in the lunch cart that, following March 

Break, will be placed outside the front doors of the school.  School staff will bring in 

the cart when necessary. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/protection-covid-19-and-other-respiratory-illnesses
https://www.ontario.ca/page/protection-covid-19-and-other-respiratory-illnesses
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fcovid-19.ontario.ca%2fself-assessment%2f&c=E,1,Ykx2CqTg4dr7anV62kLbwwne2xsdhOpeAeM1Rsow65fiPJdbYYOkLUeWgOCuCSOVa3oZEvmfOq3_e-q7gb8EXVyxSNXsd3WNnTm9NPYPaazmsv5vpDqxvWxq9a1d&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fcovid-19.ontario.ca%2fself-assessment%2f&c=E,1,Ykx2CqTg4dr7anV62kLbwwne2xsdhOpeAeM1Rsow65fiPJdbYYOkLUeWgOCuCSOVa3oZEvmfOq3_e-q7gb8EXVyxSNXsd3WNnTm9NPYPaazmsv5vpDqxvWxq9a1d&typo=1
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/sites/default/files/migrate/files/handwashingkids.pdf
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/node/4064
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Science & Technology Fair  
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Science & Technology Fair  
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Links for information package and application form. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j7P3R9LvOVP4tIVD_XlxZZpqNpC1Ufp5e_1vQdtkphw/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjzgmJTiEWu60oDViRuWBdz91JSa2qtEEej8QNzQcldMZAbw/viewform
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Kindergarten Registration 2024—2025 

 

Kindergarten registration for September 2024 has begun for the 2024-2025 school year. Children 

who turn four or five years old during 2024, live within the school boundary and whose parents/

guardians are public school tax supporters will be eligible to register for Kindergarten.  

There are several ways you can register for Kindergarten: 

Online - Families can access the online Kindergarten registration information at 

www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten. It is recommended that families use a laptop or a desktop, ra-

ther than a mobile device to complete this registration. 

      By email - Families can download the Elementary School Registration Form at 

 www.yrdsb.ca/Kindergarten and email the completed form to their school email address. 

 Email addresses can be found on the school website.  

By phone - Families can request support from the school Principal/Vice-Principal to complete 

the registration form on their behalf by collecting the required information by phone. Fami-

lies can request an interpreter, if needed, during this phone conversation. Call your local 

school.   

By mail or appointment. You can m ail com pleted applications to the school, or  re-

quest an appointment to drop-off your completed paper application form. Families are 

asked to follow all school COVID-19 protocols while on site.  

 

Once you have completed your application, the school will contact you to make an appointment to 

review and verify the required documents.  

Our Kindergarten programs are caring and welcoming where children learn through exploration, 

play and inquiry. You can learn more at www.yrdsb.ca/Kindergarten. We look forward to welcom-

ing our new students and families to the school.  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Documents/FOR-schooladmission-163-01.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/school-registration
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
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Link:  https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/ 

https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/


15  

Nut & Scent Free Environment 

 

This is a reminder that many students and staff have life 

threatening allergies to nuts. As a result, we ask that all 

snacks and lunches are nut free. Please take the time to 

read the labels on snacks to ensure they are nut safe. We 

also ask that you do not use peanut butter substitutes such 

as Wow Butter. Nutella is a nut product and must not 

come to school.  

 

The chemicals used in scented products can make some people 

sick, especially those with fragrance sensitivities, asthma, aller-

gies and other medical conditions. To help keep the air healthy 

for everyone, our school has a scent-free policy.  

Report Absences or Late 

 

If your child is going to be absent/late, please report via Edsby before the bell time.  

If you do not have an Edsby account or need help with setting it up, please contact 

the office @ 905-887-2427.  

 

TO REPORT A STUDENT ABSENCE/LATE:  

LOGIN TO: yrdsb.edsby.com / CALL 905.887.2427  


